
 

 *Week of March 12th-16th*During Media Time 

Dear Families,  

       March is Reading Month!  Your child is invited to participate in the Book Exchange, which 

will take place March 12th-16th, during Media Time in our library.  Please help your child 

choose appropriate books from home to swap (Maximum of 3), if trading books sounds fun to 

your eager reader!    

 

1. Is this book a paperback or hardcover that your child willingly wants to 

trade, and this book has no sentimental value?  

Following 2.  Is this a book your child is willing to trade for a different book, possibly a 

paperback?                                                                                                                                

3.  Is this book the type of book that your child would choose at a book 

store, library, or book exchange?                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

4.  Is this book in good shape?                                                 

If you answered yes to all of these questions, please allow your child to 

bring his/her books (up to three) to school the week of March 12th.  If you 

answered no to any of these questions, find a different book/books to 

exchange.  Remember, only the students that bring in books will be 

allowed to participate in the exchange.                    

Thank You and Happy Reading!!!                                                                                                 

 

My child has permission to trade up to three books at the  

Book Exchange during the week of March 12th.  

Parent Signature______________________________________________________________________ 

    Book Exchange    

Consider the following questions when choosing 

“Just Right” books for the Book Exchange: 


